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District Governor, Will Farrellbegg  

Dear Lions, 
 
As I prepare for the State Convention this weekend I 
contemplate my year as your District Governor. It has 
been an unusual year with having to deal with COVID. 
Clubs have had to change and become more diverse in 
how we meet, fundraising, and how we do projects. 
Clubs have to be commended on having the ingenuity 
to find new ways to raise funds to help out our 
communities. I commend all Clubs in their efforts. 
We enter our last quarter and I will be having our last 
Cabinet meeting at Kouts on May 16th at 1pm. I hope 
many of you are able to attend, we will continue to try 
to social distance and wear masks. I am also sure that a 
big number of you will have been vaccinated by this 
time which will help to bring some normality to our 
lives. 
 As we go in to our last few months let us concentrate 
on getting a few more new members in our district 
please. Ask family, friends, work colleagues, or people 
who regularly support your Club. There have been a 
few clubs that have been able to increase their 
membership and I congratulate you on this. 
Increasing your membership is part of the Club 
Excellence Award so if your club is one of these clubs 
please fill in the Club Excellence award application and 
get it to me. 
I would like to carry out some more Club visits. I still 
have some dates open in May and June is all open. 
 
Yours in Lionism DG Will Farrellbegg. 
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Lions of 25A 
It's an honor to represent you all 
again.  I'm looking forward seeing all the 
clubs and learning all the new things you 
are doing.  My goal is to get you all 
excited to be Lions!!!  It truly is a special 
feeling when you are in the position to 
help someone.  Thru out this past year 
one thing remains the same, helping 
people is what makes our communities 
great. 
Let's continue on supporting one another 
and supporting the causes that put Lions 
clubs at the top of community service 
ladder.  When people think about 
community service, Lions should be the 
first thing they think of. Let's be the force 
that runs to the problems and figure out 
solutions and not be on the side that 
says we can't.  Being at the state 
convention this past weekend was an 
energizing reminder of what Lions do, 
WE SERVE.  Let's do this together and 
show the world nothing can stop us.  We 
may need to make changes, adjustments 
or even go in a different direction on how 
we do things and that's OK.  Lion are get 
things done and that's what matter. 
Again, I can't wait to get started but we 
need to support our District Governor Will 
these last two months and really build up 
momentum with a can do attitude. 
LIONS Strike back and God Bless 
CC Mitchell Semans DGE. 

 

 

 

CC Mitchell Semans DGE  
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1st VDGE Nick Gonzalez  

Hello fellow Lions! I hope everyone is having a nice spring so far. 
Hope you are taking advantage of the warm weather days. As I 
type this, the temperature is currently 84 degrees. Soon we will 
get to experience the brief period we call summer ς my tan 
needs work anyway. 
My Region had its combined Zone meeting recently. It was fun 
to gather with fellow Lions and share some of our activities. We 
were all inspired by Lion Jason Randlett of the Carmel Lions. 
During the middle of the pandemic, the club held a successful 
project that benefited not only their local food pantry, but also 
the restaurants in town.  
Who is that masked strongman in the attached photo? That 
would be me, lifting a wooden dresser off a cart. I was assisting 
Humble Designs of Chicago as a member of the White Sox 
Volunteer Corps. The Volunteer Corps helps organizations 
throughout Chicago. When I have brief periods of free time, I 
like helping an organization sponsored by my favorite baseball 
team. I found out one of our members is also a Lion! Helping 
outside organizations is not only good for your community, but 
you might find a new Lion or two. 
As we approach the end of this Lions year, I know most clubs 
ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƴŜǿ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊǎΦ L ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΩǎ 
officers. Please contact me and we can arrange an installation 
date. 
As always, please be safe as you serve our local communities. 
Your service is appreciated! 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
1VDGE Nick Gonzalez  
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For Over 25 Years Door Village Kids Enjoy Candy Filled 
Easter Eggs and Colorful Prizes 
            Door Village Lions Club members have conducted 
their Annual Easter Egg Hunt for area kids 12 years old and 
under for 25 year or more and have considered it their 
favorite project even though several ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ 
actually benefit the community more in terms of honoring 
ǎŎƻǊŜǎ ƻŦ {ŜƴƛƻǊ /ƛǘƛȊŜƴǎ ŀǘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǘƛƳŜΣ ǎŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 
eyesight with Our KidSight Eye Screening Project in La Porte 
Community Schools and our Annual Salvation Army Food 
Bank Donation of all proceeds form our Candy Day Sales at 
the La Porte Post Office.  The annual hunt is held at Scipio 
Township Park in Door Village.  This year's hunt was enjoyed 
by many children and their families on a very sunny 
Saturday morning, April 3, 2021.  
 
            The reason Lions love the Easter Egg Hunt so much is 
because we get to see so many kids getting hugs from our 
Easter Bunny, and smiling the most honest and sincerely 
Ƨƻȅƻǳǎ ǎƳƛƭŜǎ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ŜǾŜǊ ǎŜŜƴ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƴǘƛǊŜ ƭƛŦŜΦ !ƴŘ ȅŜŀƘΣ 
that should touch just about any heart within eyeshot. And 
there you have it in a nutshell - άŀ ±9w¸ ƎƻƻŘ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ǘƻ 
ƪŜŜǇ ǳǇ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ǊŜǿŀǊŘƛƴƎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘέ ȅŜŀǊ ŀŦǘŜǊ ȅŜŀǊΦ  
 
            Unfortunately, we did not get to conduct it in 2020 
because of the pandemic, but barring another evil stroke of 
{ŀǘŀƴΩǎ ǇŜƴ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΣ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
presenting it again just as they have for so many years 
before. Most all of the active members were involved this 
year but lead Lions were Sue Kaiser who bought the candy 
and assisted with the presenting of the prizes, Lion Bonnie 
Olson who bought and brought the colorful and coveted 
prizes for the kids who were lucky enough to find the eggs 
with numbers on them, Lion Cindy Fischer who with the 
help of her granddaughter coordinated the stuffing of the 
eggs, Lion Dennis Fischer who went and picked up the 
empty egg shells at Lions Joe and Carol Pahs farm and 
borrowed a PA System to reach out to the crowd, Lion Gene 
Flickinger who (with the help of many others) hid the eggs 
for 3-5 year olds and  led that group out to their area when 
the hunt started. Lion Pastor Bob Denney who led the 
several egg hiding helpers and later the 9-12 year olds to 
the larger eastern part of Scipio Township Park, Lion Bonnie 
Olson also led egg hiders and later 6-8 year olds to their 
area of the park at start time. Lions George Morley and 
Nancy Weaver who led the 0-2 year olds to their area when 
the hunt was launched for all the kids.  
 
            The whole project was a wonderful  way to spend a 
few hours preparing and presenting an event that the kids 
enjoy so much. Parents were thanking Lions as they 
departed and having their kids thank us and wave goodbye 
to us. Anyone who would like to join us in presenting it next 
year, please call 219-575-ортрΦ ¸ƻǳΩƭƭ ƎŜǘ ŀ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŀǊƳ 
feeling about helping with such a great community project.  

The whole project was a wonderful  way to spend a few hours 
preparing and presenting an event that the kids enjoy so much. 
Parents were thanking Lions as they departed and having their 
kids thank us and wave goodbye to us. Anyone who would like 
to join us in presenting it next year, please call 219-575-3575. 
¸ƻǳΩƭƭ ƎŜǘ ŀ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŀǊƳ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ 
community project.  
 
Article & photos submitted by George Morley and Dennis 
Fischer.  
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LaCrosse Lions Holds Easter Egg Hunt  
 
  
The LaCrosse Lions Club hosted their annual Easter Egg Hunt this past Saturday, April 3rd, at Ver-Mar Memorial Park in LaCrosse. 
This yearly spring tradition dates back to 1958, when the Lions first began enriching the community with such a lively family 
event. Despite the windy weather, there was a great turn-out for the annual Easter Egg Hunt sponsored by the LaCrosse Lions! 
Over 2,700 colored candy-filled eggs were scattered throughout the park in areas roped off for the three different age groups. 
Hidden inside 42 eggs were tickets announcing whether the egg was also a small, medium, or grand prize egg. Ten lucky winners 
in each of the three age categories were recipients of small prize eggs earning them solid milk chocolate bunnies. Nine children 
received an Easter Egg Hunt Kit, including 24 small milk chocolate eggs and 1 big milk chocolate egg as well as a gift certificate for 
a free kids meal at The Crossing. Finally, three grand prize winners received Easter baskets filled with goodies and a gift certificate 
for a free kids meal at The Crossing. The Crossing is the new restaurant located at the corner of highways 421 and 8 in LaCrosse 
serving fast track eats, including hot dogs, burgers, Italian beef, tacos, burritos, and breakfast.  
 
Congratulations to the nine winners of the Easter Egg Hunt Kit and gift certificate from The Crossing.  
 
Age 1 to Pre-School: Miranda Gorski, Jase Michaels, and Grayson McCoin.  
 
Grades K-2: Dean Daily, Audrey Tucker, and Luke Wellman.  
 
Grades 3-5: Michaela O'Brien, Jason Stroud, and Jude Wellman.  
 
The 2021 Easter Egg Hunt Grand Prize winners are Ivah Shoaf (Pre-School), Avery Joyce (Grades K-2), and Jasmine Stark (Grades 3-
5). 
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Greetings from LD!   I know many clubs are 
still in process for annual donations to the 
state projects.  This is an opportunity for 
anyone interested in doubling your gift. 
 
Donate directly to LD through the website 
and email the confirmation to our District 
Treasurer Lion Tiffany for district records. 
 
Thanks in advance! 
 


